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Notice is hereby@iven, inaccordance with Section 7-255 of the Connecticut General
Statues, as amended, that the Plymouth Water Pollution Control Authority will hold a
Public Hearing on Monday, June 17, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. at the facility located at 35
Canal Street, Pequabuck, CT. At which time property owners shall have an opportunity
to be heard concerning the FY 2024/2025 budget and other related charges for the use
of the sewage system.
1) Proposed WPCA Budget FY 2024-2025 $2,000,588.97
2) Sewer Use fee for 2024/2025 of $480.00 per unit
A copy of the proposed FY 2024-2025 is on file in the Plymouth Town Clerk’s Office and
Town of Plymouth Web site www.plymouthct.us.
Please note the WPCA Regular June 17, 2024, meeting will immediately follow the
close of the public hearing.
Dated: June 3, 2024
George F. Andrews, Jr., WPCA Chairman




